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16t September 2024
Dear parents/carers,

BANKS ROAD CHOIR

On Monday’s from 3.15pm until 4pm | will be running an after-school club for children
in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 who would like to be part of the ‘Banks Road Choir’.

This club will be in addition to the Wednesday rehearsals which will continue to take
place in school hours. Existing members and new members are all welcome to join
the after-school club.

The after-school club will start on Monday 30" September, so please complete the
form below expressing interest by Friday 20" September as depending on demand,
names may need to be drawn from a hat.

Please talk to your child about their interest in joining choir and determine if they can
be committed to learning and performing the songs. Being part of the school choir
will involve additional performances in our termly ‘Music Appreciation Assembly” and
Harvest Assembly, as well as invitations to sing at Toton Tesco to raise money for our
registered charity.

Song links and lyrics will be sent home and extra practice is important, so children
can feel confident in their performance.

If you have spoken to your child and they are interested in joining our choir please
complete this online form:

Banks Road Choir - response form

It really is something special to see children from across the key stages join together
to learn and perform something they can feel proud of. | look forward to welcoming
new members to the club!

Mrs Racz
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https://forms.gle/2wuaJYnavSnQf14p8

